
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 7, 2000 
 
 
 
Mr. Nash Madison 
Office of Surplus Property 
P.O. Box 5778 
Jackson, MS 39288-5778 
 
Dear Nash: 
 
Please find attached a list of property the Governor’s Office is transferring to the Office 
of Surplus Property.  These items are not on the Governor’s Office inventory.  I have 
included a description, manufacturer, and previous ID number if available. 
 
If you need any further information, please contact me at 359-2961. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Erich Howard 
Director of General Services 
 
 
Enc. 
  


